Alfredo Enrique De La Riva

I would like to start by pointing out the obvious of how precious water resources are, and how
scarce they are in the Spring Branch area, as more and more communities develop, the need for
ground water increases exponentially and some residents , like myself, my next door neighbor and a
few hundred people more, find ourselves with our wells running dry, I am positive that with the
great demand of water APOs use, it will be a dire situation in which we will find ourselves with les
and less water every day. I understand that as important development is, you need to take into
consideration the people that already live here. If worse comes to worse, please have these
companies bring water from other sources other than the imitate sub floor, and have them take on
the cost that we have to pay when getting water hauled in to replenish our storage tanks. I know
money and growth is a big motivator for any agency, bur please take heart ion the residents that you
affect.



